
  

Victorian NTM – Western Port   

 

 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general 

information. 

Victorian NTM 177(T) - 2024, Western Port 

Notice of Marine Works, (Pile Driving). 

Effective Period:  From 29th April 2024 to 31st May2024. 

Details:                   

Mariners are advised that during the Effective Period, pile driving works are to be 

conducted in the vicinity of the North Arm Secondary Channel and Stony Point 

Channel, for the purpose of replacing navigational marks MS1, MS2 and Stony 

Point No.4. 

Piling works will conducted during daylight hours only by the jack-up piling barge 

“JUB-2”, accompanied by the tug “Taurus” and support vessels “Eureka Barge”, 

“Mundu” and “Valerie May”. These vessels shall be monitoring VHF Ch. 14 and 16 

during their operations. 

Mariners are requested to pass these vessels at safe speed, with caution, having due 

regard for the nature of their work. 

Charts and Publications Affected: AUS 151, AU5CPT01, AU5HIN01, AU5HAS01 

Further Notice:  This Notice is Self-Cancelling. 

Capt. Martin Leavold 

 

Deputy Harbour Master  

Port of Hastings  

26th April 2024 
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